
 

September 28, 2023 

VIA E-FILING 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn: Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary of the Washington UTC 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: New Water Main Extension 

This is a new main line extension contract between Mike King and Tatoosh Water Company to service four 

ERUs. Please see attached agreement, application, cost estimate, and other exhibits for a main extension of the 

Tatoosh Water Company. Tatoosh Water Company will obtain ownership and operation of the meters and 

related operating equipment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company 

Water and Wastewater Services 

Tatoosh 
Water 

 Company 

UW-230811

cwagner215
Tariff Received


